
 

 

                    St. Cianan’s Parish, Duleek 

                          7th – 14th March 2021 

                          third Sunday of lent 

 

Fr. John Conlon P.P.    Duleek Masses:Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 10:00 a.m. 

Parochial House,           (except when Funeral No 10 a.m. Mass Funeral Mass 11a.m.) 
Duleek,                Bellewstown Masses: Wednesday 09.00 a.m. 
Co. Meath.     Duleek Weekend Masses: Saturday Vigil 7:30 p.m. 
087-9762227     Duleek Sundays: 9:00 a.m. & 12 noon.    
      Bellewstown Sundays: 10:00 a.m. 
Parish Office,     
Parochial House,           Baptisms are celebrated every weekend in Duleek or 

Duleek,                Bellewstown on Saturday at 5p.m. 
Co. Meath.   And every Sunday in Duleek only after the 12 Midday Mass 
041-9823205      
       Please contact the Parish Office to make a booking and collect             
       your Booking Form.                             
       Marriages may be booked at the Parish Office 041-9823205 or 
       email duleekparish@gmail.com    
 

 

 DULEEK    
 
                                

 Saturday Vigil    00.00pm  Private Mass    

 Sunday            11.00am   Mass for Mary (Gonzie) Marry Months Memory; 
(streamed live)   Nicholas Johnson Months Memory; 
   Seamus & Shelagh Bellew Months Memory; 
   Bridget Bird; Maisie, Michael & Mickey Clifford;  
   Fr Joseph Donegan; Joe Fedigan; Baby Anna Finnegan Coll; 
   Teresa & Tommy Geraghty; Margaret Hillman; Pat Jones; 
   Pat & Anne Long; Tom, Mary, Chrissie & Terry Lowthe;  

   Paddy McConnell; Nancy & Alicia Woods. 
                                             

Monday    00.00am  No Mass  - NO Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament.                     
Tuesday           00.00am  Private Mass   
Wednesday       00.00am Private Mass for Seamus Dardis.                                   

Thursday          00.00am  Private Mass for Shaun Lynch.                                 

Friday              00.00am  Private Mass    
                         

    Saturday Vigil   7.30pm  Private Mass for Ollie, Alice & Bernard Mohan. 
 
  Sunday           11.00am Mass for Kathleen Byrne 1st Anniversary;  
 (streamed live)              Seamus & Shelagh Bellew Months Memory; 
                                       Oliver Fields; Shaun Lynch; William & Margaret McNally;  

                                       Joe & Eileen Moss.      
_____________________________________________________      ______________  

     

BELLEWSTOWN  
      

Sunday       00.00am    Private Mass for Paddy McConnell.   
             
Monday   00.00am   No Mass                     

Tuesday          00.00am  No Mass      

Wednesday      00.00am Adoration 9 -10am 
Thursday         00.00am   No Mass 

   Friday             00.00am   No Mass 
                           

Sunday   00.00am  Private Mass 
 

 

         

PUBLIC CHURCH MASSES HAVE CEASED;  
FR JOHN WILL CONTINUE TO SAY DAILY 
MASS PRIVATELY FOR THE ABOVE 

INTENTIONS.  

 
 

 
 
Communion Calls 
in the Parish fall on 
the First Friday of 
every month. 

 
Office Hours: 
Tuesday to Friday 
10 a.m. to 5 
p.m._______ 
 
Local Society of 
St. Vincent de 
Paul are available 
087-0931068 or 
regional office 
Trinity Street, 

Drogheda 041-
9835914______ 
 
AA Society meets 
every Wednesday 
night at 7.30pm in 
the Prayer Rooms. 
 
Gamblers 
Anonymous 
meetings are now 
being held in 
Ashbourne. Contact 
Arthur 0879771142 
for details. 

 
Pioneer Meetings 
second Monday 
of the month at 
8:00 p.m. in the 
Prayer Rooms. 

 
Accord Drogheda 
– offers 
relationship 
counselling Pre 
Marriage courses 
041-9843860 
Monday to Friday.  

 
Cura: provides a 
range of support to  
women dealing 
with an unplanned 
pregnancy  
including 
pregnancy testing 
and counselling 
support and 
information on 
social welfare and 
other entitlements 
042-9335733 
  
 



SUNDAY MASS WILL NOW BE STREAMED LIVE @ 11AM 

DURING LOCKDOWN VIA THE PARISH WEBSITE

 

Please remember in your prayers the repose 
of the soul of  Joe Colville, Millrace, Duleek.         
 

Parish Easter Cards & Offering Envelopes are now 
ready for delivery to all the homes in the parish. 
Will those of you who generously give your time 

to deliver them please call to collect the 

envelopes for your area at the Parish Office.  
The Parish Office will be open next week Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday 10am – 5pm (closed 1-
2pm for lunch). 
 
Duleek Meals on Wheels URGENTLY need a 

volunteer to cook every second Friday from 9am to 12 
noon, as soon as possible. All PPE equipment provided. 
If you would like to volunteer please call Maureen on 
087-9932649.   
 
Chair Aerobics - Carmel is back with her live chair 

aerobic classes on facebook  at 11am on Tuesday only. 

To get her class log into 

www.facebook.com/carmelschaerobics 

 
 

Duleek Development Association CLG secured a 
grant from LMETB and SOLAS under the Mitigating 
Against Educational Disadvantage Fund (MAEDF). The 

purpose of the fund is to address the educational 
disadvantage which may be experienced by learners 
and reduce the barriers of participation in further 
education and training. As a direct result of the funding 

received Duleek Development Association have 
commissioned a room in Duleek Courthouse as a 
training facility which is now equipped with single 

seater desks and chairs. Laptops, screen and projector 
can be made available to groups upon request. There are 
also Covid-19 safety measures in place. This room is 
now available to our Community Employment learners, 
local community groups and training providers in order to 
enhance the educational needs of the wider community. 
All enquiries for bookings can be made to Janet or Frank 
on 041-9880269.                                                               
 
COVID 19 Supports for Older People: Senior Line: 

If you are an older person and would like someone to 
talk to, particularly since Covid-19, consider phoning 
Senior Line.  We are Ireland’s national confidential 

service for older people. We are open every day of the 
year from 10am-10pm.  We are older people too, 
trained to listen and support.  We would love to hear 
from you.  Freefone 1800 80 45 91 
 
St. Vincent De Paul - The volunteers in St Cianans 

Conference SVP offer to assist those in our community 

who are experiencing hardship or difficulties. Contact 

the helpline on 087-0931068.  

  

Online Mass will be streamed live on the parish 

website every Sunday @ 11am during lockdown 
from Duleek Church.  

https://duleekbellewstownparish.com/online-mass/ 
 
As the demand for online mass is increasing every 
week, we ask for your patience when tuning in.  
As well as using your smartphone or tablet, you can 
also view mass directly from a smart TV for a great 
viewing experience. Just cast the live stream from 

your phone or tablet to your TV. 
Remember you can also subscribe to the “Duleek 
Bellewstown Parish” YouTube channel to get 
notified when the live streaming starts, just click 
the bell icon to get notified” 

 

 
 

                    

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Level 5 restrictions will affect Church Services as 

detailed below: 

1. Churches will remain open for private 

prayer. 

2. Public Masses will cease. 

3. A maximum of ten people may attend 

funeral services. 

4. A maximum of 6 people may attend 

wedding services. 

5. Travel, other than essential services and 

work, is confined to 5k from your home. 

The Parish Office is closed during lockdown, 

for any urgent matters please ring 041-9823205 

or email duleekparish@gmail.com  

Private Masses will be offered for any intentions 

that have already been booked. 

The Parish Website will be updated weekly and 

will feature the Parish Bulletin, Mass Readings and 

online notices. Online Mass will be available every 

Sunday @ 11am during lockdown. You can access 

the website at www.duleekbellewstownparish.com 

    

 

  

 

 

The following extract by Bishop 

Deenihan is taken from Westmeath 

Examiner regarding Confirmations: 

Like the candidates for Confirmation, their 

parents and sponsors, Bishop Deenihan is 

anxious to set dates for the Diocesan 

Confirmation ceremonies.  Indeed, many 

families have contacted the Diocesan 

Office looking for such information.  

Unfortunately, it is not possible to make plans 

at this time due to church and school closures 

and high community incidences of the virus 

and Bishop Deenihan will have to wait until 

public worship has resumed and all schools 

are reopened fully before setting a schedule. 

While Confirmations would normally be well 

under way at this stage, it is certain that 

Confirmations this year will not begin before 

mid-May at the earliest. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/carmelschaerobics
https://duleekbellewstownparish.com/online-mass/
mailto:duleekparish@gmail.com
http://www.duleekbellewstownparish.com/


 

 

  

 

 
 
 


